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15th November 2024 

Newsletter 
 
Nut Allergy 
Despite sending this information several times, there are still children bringing nut-based products 
into school. I cannot stress enough that we have someone in school with a severe nut allergy. This 
means that absolutely no nuts/nut based products should be sent into school. 
 
Christmas Fair 
On Wednesday 4th December we will be holding our Christmas Fair. In the past when we have had a 
fair, we have allowed the children to come in non-uniform for a day, as long as they bring a 
donation. We will be doing this again this year. Please see the table below for the date/donation 
relating to your child’s class. 
 

Class Date Donation 

EYFS (including nursery) 18th November Chocolate 

Willow 19th November Bottle (non-alcoholic) 

Rowan 20th November Sweets 

Hazel 21st November Bottles (smellies – bubble bath etc) 

Sycamore 22nd November Lucky Dip Items (up to £1 value) 

Oak 25th November Lucky Dip Items (up to £1 Value) 

Beech 26th November Bottle (non-alcoholic) 

Birch 27th November Sweets 

Ash 28th November Bottles (smellies – bubble bath etc) 

Maple 29th November Chocolate 

 
Lucky dip items – pencils/rubbers/keyrings/crayons etc 
 
Pantomime 
Please could we ask that all payments for the pantomime must be in by 18th November. If you have 
not already done so, please send completed permission slips and £4 payment to school as soon as 
possible, thank you.  
 
Christmas Dinner 
Letters inviting children to have a Christmas Dinner on 18th December were sent out yesterday. 
Please could we have all replies on Monday - we only need replies from children who do not 
normally have a school meal on a Wednesday, from children who usually have a school meal on a 
Wednesday and do not want the Christmas Dinner, and from children who would like the vegetarian 
option. On this day, children are invited to come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers. 
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Dates for your Diary 
18th November – Flu immunization catch up for children who missed 
28th November - Pantomime 
4th December - Christmas Fair (3:30pm) 
13th December - EYFS singalong 
17th December - KS1 Nativity (am) 
18th December – Christmas Dinner Day 
20th December 1:45pm - Finish for Christmas 
 


